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CHRIST CHURCH CHARNOCK RICHARD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
 

 

INSPIRED TO LEARN, GROW AND FLOURISH WITHIN OUR CHRISTIAN FAMILY 

 
                             This half term we are learning about the old testament and People of God 

 

 

‘I can do all things because Christ gives me strength’ Phil 4:13 

HEADTEACHERS AWARD 

 
Alexandra in Year 1 

for showing amazing persistence 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

SUMMER TERM CELEBRATION AWARDS 2024 

 

Very well done to the following children for achieving the following 
awards this week: 

 

 POW - Pupil of the 

Week 

WOW – Worker of 

the Week 

FS Henry Leo S 

YEAR 1 Freddie Cash Aaron 

YEAR 2 Edward Mia 

YEAR 3 Ewan Olivia 

YEAR 4 Lola Phoebe 

YEAR 5 Austin Eve 

YEAR 6 Charlie Harry G 
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DATES FOR DIARIES 

 

Monday 13th May – SATs week 

Wednesday 22nd May – New starter meeting  6pm 

Thursday 23rd May – Sports Day KS1 am / KS2 pm 

Friday 24th May – Finish for half term 

Thursday 6th June – school re-opens 

Friday 7th June – PTGFA sponsored bounce – more information to follow 

 

Tuesday 25th June – Non uniform *Please wear red and white clothes in return for chocolate items 
 

Friday 28th June – Summer Fair 

Thursday 4th July – Leavers lunch special school meal 

Tuesday 9th July – Year 6 end of year guitar concert. 9.05am. School hall 

Thursday 11th July –  Awards service– 9.15am – invite only 

Friday 12th July – Year 6 leavers lunch 

Monday 15th July – Wednesday 17th July -  Year 6 Patterdale Hall Residential  

Friday 19th July – Leavers service in Church 9am 

Friday 19th July – Finish for summer 

 

                                                                           

 

 

 

WEEKLY PRAYER 

Dear Lord, 

We would like to give thanks to Mrs Dixon as she goes on her journey to her next school, 

We thank her for all of her hard work in teaching us, 

We thank her for being a lovely, kind teacher, 

We thank her for all of her help, 

We also wish her lots of luck in her new school 

 
Amen 
 
By Year 2  
  

 

 



  

HEADTEACHER’S MESSAGE 

It has been lovely to have some warmth and sunshine this week. The children 
have had a lovely week using the field at playtime and lunchtime. I've been 
especially impressed with the dancing and singing from foundation children, they 
really do have some moves! 
 
We had a lovely send off for Mrs Dixon today from year 1 who were in fine singing 
voice - I don't think there was a dry eye in the playground. We wish Mrs Dixon 
every success at her new school.  
 
Year 6 continue to show persistence and confidence in their preparation for next 
week.  They are a fabulous class who push themselves individually to be the best 
they can be.  It's now their time to shine. We are all very proud of you. 

 

Enjoy your weekend, 

Mrs Brooks 

         

HOCKEY LEAGUE 

Last night, a team of year 6 pupils put on a brilliant performance at the hockey league. They won 

4 matches, drew one and lost two. Well done to all who took part. The league continues next 

Thursday. 

 

     

     

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

      EARLY BIRD OF THE WEEK       

                            

    FOUNDATION STAGE                  YEAR 1                              YEAR 2                                                                

                                                

            YEAR 3                                YEAR 4                                  YEAR 5 

 

YEAR 6 

 

  

  



  

NETBALL 

A HUGE well done to our Y5/6 netball team who absolutely smashed their last 5 league 

games tonight and as a result have made it through to the finals!! 

 

 

FREE SPORTS CLUBS 

Starting Monday 10th June for 6 weeks we will 

be starting new sports clubs. Places are 

limited to 22 for each club and are on a first 

come first serve basis, bookable from 4pm on 

Monday 13th May on scopay under trips and 

events, just select allocate place.  

Mondays - 8am Dance Club for Years 2 – 6 

Mondays – 3.30pm – 4.15pm Hockey Club 

Year 3-6 

 

                                                   

     

PARKING AROUND SCHOOL 

Police were in attendance today at the 

end of school as there have been reports 

of vehicles parking on double yellow lines.  

They will continue to monitor parking over 

the coming weeks. 

Please be responsible and think about the 

safety of others when parking. 

Thank you for your co-operation, 

                                                   

     



 

 

  

                                                          

 
This year's Go Outdoors homework is so much fun! It's all about enjoying the great outdoors and 
having amazing adventures. Let’s go exploring, learning, and making the most of every moment. 
We can’t wait for you to share all the exciting tasks with us! Which will be your favourite? 
 
A bespoke certificate and twenty points will be awarded when all tasks are completed. Deadline 
is Friday 28th June.  
 
Tweet a picture to the schools X feed or bring a photo into show your teacher 
 

    

 

 

 

 

GO OUTDOORS 

HOMEWORK 

2024 



 

 

  

  

 

GO OUTDOORS HOMEWORK – WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

     

      

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

     

  

  

 

  



 

  
FOREST SCHOOL 

Today in forest school we have been tidying up the woodland garden, exploring the parts of 

nettles and making nettle cordage. We used gardening gloves to take the hairs and leaves off 

the stems then bashed the stems with hammers to soften them. Once they were soft we could 

split the stalks and use the fibres to make our cords. We have spread wood chippings to help 

control the mud on the paths, played games, held the first Britain's got x factor and the mud 

kitchen catered for a birthday party. It's been a lovely sunny day in the woods.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


